
 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

CITY OF FRANKLIN 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF POST ELECTION VOTING SYSTEM AUDIT 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a post election audit of the voting systems used in City of Franklin 

Wards 5, 9, and 11 at the General Election, will commence on November 26, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. 

in the Common Council Chambers at Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, 

Wisconsin 53132.  This audit is open to the public. 

 

Pursuant to §7.08(6), Wis. Stats., following each general election, the Wisconsin Elections 

Commission is required to direct an audit of each voting system used in the state to determine the 

error rate of the system in counting ballots that are validly cast by electors.  The City of Franklin 

was randomly selected to conduct an audit of the ES&S DS200 voting systems used in Ward 5, 

9, and 11 at the November 5, 2024, General Election. 

 

Dated in Franklin, Wisconsin, this 22nd day of November, 2024. 

 

 

Shirley J. Roberts, Director of Clerk Services/City Clerk 


